
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Tissiana Bowerman <tbowerman@spencerville.org> 
Date: Tue, Oct 26, 2021 at 12:38 PM 
Subject: Potomac Valley Athletic Conference (PVAC) Update 
To: 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is to provide an official update that our sports league, Potomac Valley Athletic 
Conference (PVAC), is now requiring all players (ages 12 and up) and coaches to have their 
COVID-19 vaccination. This means that students wanting to try out for the upcoming winter 
season will need to submit their Sports Physical and COVID-19 Vaccination card to the school 
nurse at nurse@spencerville.org. 
 
if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to our nurse, Kari Banks, our athletic 
director, Isaac Tyman, or me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Bowerman 
 
 
Tissiana Bowerman 
Principal 
Office: (240) 883-3503 
www.spencervilleacademy.org 
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